
MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT 
 
GOD’S SPECIAL PEOPLE (GSP) 
Do you know a neighbor, acquaintance at work, or relative who has special learning needs? 
The GSP Department of the Bible School provides a Bible-learning opportunity for adults 
with special education needs.  Due to Covid and the health care precautions for some of 
the students who attend, we have been using a hybrid program for a year.  In-person class 
provides opportunities for music and singing, Bible teaching and prayer. These sessions 
meet the second and four Sunday mornings of the month.  Zoom classes meet the first and 
third Sunday evenings of the month at 8PM and include Bible teaching and prayer.  All 
classes provide social interaction and opportunities to build friendships.  For more 
information you can contact Mike & Dee Lindsey at mklindsey@aol.com. 

JUNE SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION: 1 Corinthians 3:11 “For no one can lay a foundation 
other than that which is laid, which is Jesus Christ.” 
 
WORSHIP IN THE PARK 
Join us for our outdoor worship services on Sundays from June through August 
in Providence Park! Services will begin at 6:30PM, and please remember to bring a blanket or 
chair.  If weather conditions necessitate a cancellation, we will announce this at our 9:30AM 
service that day. 
 
FAMILY VBS JUNE 17-19, KIDS VBS JUNE 20-23 
VBS is back and we’re super excited! We will be learning all about who God is and his many 
wonderful characteristics. We will also be doing tons of fun games, crafts, and songs. So come 
on out and invite family and friends to learn all about God’s character! For more information and 
to register go to auc.org/children or register in the church center app under sign ups.  
 
COMMUNITY PICNIC | SATURDAY, JUNE 18 
Invite a neighbor and bring your family and friends to our annual Community Picnic on Saturday, 
June 18 from 11AM to 2PM. This is a great opportunity to serve, meet new friends, and welcome 
the community with food, games, and music. We need everyone’s help, so please consider 
volunteering! Sign up on Church Center. 
 
SALT LIGHT FRAGRANCE DRAMA MINISTRY 
Hey drama lovers! Your SLF drama team is starting to ramp up our Christmas drama project. 
However, we REALLY need your help! Even if you have never participated in a drama before, you 
may have a hidden interest and talent in being involved with this. Pray about this! This is an 
excellent ministry in helping spread the good news of Jesus! We will be happy to work with you, 
to guide you in your new found interest, and prayerfully allowing you to participate in this year’s 
exciting Christmas play. It’s our hope to revisit The Redemption of Eb Scrooge, a play that we did 
several years ago…but in order to do this, we need a dedicated large cast. If you have any 
interest or questions, please reach out to Larry at AUG19@aol.com by Sunday, June 19. 

AUC CONNECT 
THE WEEK OF JUNE 12, 2022  

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 
 
DEB CHURCHILL 
Praise God that most of our partnering churches were up and running this year!!  Many girls 
have come out to Explorer Girls and have had a lot of fun learning and growing in the Lord 
together! Our week of camp is coming up quickly, July 17-23. Praise God for the staff He has 
provided. Praise and prayer for our ten Junior Leaders.  Please, pray for them as they spend 
time in God's Word that the Holy Spirit would have the freedom to teach them His truth. Our 
theme this summer is "Out of This World."  The emphasis will be on being in the world, but 
not of it.  Pray for clarity of presentation as the Bible is taught and the girls interact about 
God's truth. Please send a word of encouragement to Deb at deb@egministriesinc.org 

 

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, check out our Missionary Wall 
located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.  

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Please take a moment to ‘Check In’ to the morning worship service and Bible 
School either through the Church Center App or at the Welcome Center. You can 
also submit donations to the church through the Church Center App. If you need 

help visit the Welcome Center in the Foyer. 

http://auc.org/children
mailto:AUG19@aol.com
mailto:deb@egministriesinc.org


INTEREST IN GIVING ENVELOPES 
Next month the church office will be ordering Offering Envelopes for 2023. If you currently do not 
have envelopes but would like them or if you no longer want to receive yearly envelopes, please 
reach out to the church office by tomorrow, June 13. (office@auc.org, or 610-259-8010) 
 
AUC SOFTBALL 
Upcoming games this week: 
June 13 at 6:30PM at Clayton 3 Field (Garnet Mine Rd. & Brookstone Dr. Boothwyn, PA 19060) 
For more information contact Dave Peltz. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: SIGHT AND SOUND 
We are going to Sight and Sound for the 3PM showing of DAVID on October 15. The show is sold 
out and we are unable to purchase additional tickets.   There is a waitlist available if a ticket opens 
up.  The cost of the trip, including tickets, lunch and transportation is $112. We will have 
transportation available. Let us know if you would like to be on the waitlist online via the Church 
Center app. 
 
VBS HELP NEEDED 
One way you can help with VBS is to bring in snacks for the kids. We're looking for individually 
packaged store bought snacks like chips, cookies, popsicles, etc. We'll be collecting now through 
Wednesday, June 15. You can drop off donations at the kids ministry table or at the office. Thank 
you!  
 
ALL CALENDAR SCHEDULES ARE DUE BY JUNE 19 
As we look ahead to the coming year of ministry, we are asking for the help of all church 
organizations and committees to help us be the best stewards of our time and resources. Please 
give the church office your September 2022 - August 2023 calendar of events, room usage, and 
transportation needs by June 19. Even if your events or dates are still tentative, sending them now 
will help us coordinate and ensure resources are available.  
 
CHILDREN DEDICATED LAST SUNDAY 
Samuel Oliver Detwiler, Gabriel Cole Detwiler, Emerson Mark Pidgeon 
 
 

MEN’S MINISTRY 
TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30-7:30AM | CHAPEL 
Our teacher for this week is David Grainge. Coffee is provided. 
 
MAN UP | SATURDAYS | 9:00-11:00AM | CHAPEL 
Man Up is a group of men that meet each Saturday morning to discuss various subjects relating to 
sermons, book studies, videos, etc.  
 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
SAVE THE DATE - Women's Fall Conference at AUC on Sept 24. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
AUC STUDENTS SUMMER MISSIONS TRIP 
A table is set up in the main hallway for you to write encouraging notes for the student ministry 
summer mission team. There will be envelopes marked for each team member, and you may place 
written notes in those. During the mission trip we will be passing out the notes from you to the 
team as an encouragement for each day. Please help us by participating in this opportunity to 
support this year’s student mission team.  
 
AUC STUDENTS $5 MONDAY: LASER TAG | JUNE 13 | 7:00PM | STUDENT FLOOR 
Sign ups for our first $5 Monday (laser tag) are live! The event takes place on June 13th at 7:00pm. 
Head over to the events section of auc.org/students or the sign up tab in the church center app to 
sign up! Registration is required. (This event is open to new upcoming 6th graders too!)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU NOTE 
Dear Brothers and Sisters at AUC, 
 
Thank you so much for the offering you sent through the AUC Missions Committee to help 
with our relocation expenses. What an incredible blessing and help at just the right time. It 
never ceases to amaze us how the Lord supplies our every need at just the right time and 
through his people. We are so thankful to be back in Japan serving the Lord but do miss you 
all greatly! Love in Christ, Jim and Eileen Nielsen (TEAM Japan) 


